
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

                                       

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Introduction…  
It is hard to believe that 
the eighth graders are 
presently writing their 

year-end exams and 
we only have about 
four weeks left of the 
school year. May has 

been an eventful 
month, with nicer 

weather and so many 
fun learning activities. 

We also have a 
fantastic four weeks 

ahead of us before the 
students move on to 

High School. 
 

In English Language,   

We completed a 
speaking contest at 

the beginning of May, 
and It was great to see 

the students prepare 
speeches on so many 
interesting topics. We 

are also working 
through Unit five of our 

Keystone books which 
is all about resilience 

and perseverance. We 
also reflected on the 
school year and put 
advise for next year’s 
eighth graders up on 

the bulletin board. 
In Mathematics,  

We looked at 
transformations as well 

as reflecting and 
rotating objects in the 

X and Y axis. The 
students also prepared 

their own Math tests 
and attempted to 

solve their classmates’ 
questions.       

In Social Studies,  

We learned about the 
changes in Canadas 

immigration policy 
during the early 1900s 

and the importance 
multiculturism in 

Canada. 
         In Science,  

We looked at the 

density of various 
objects and how to 
calculate density.  

Happy May!  
Mr. Joseph 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
Tuesday, June 14 is Canada 

day at the school and all 
students should wear white 

clothes to school. 
 

 
 
 


	Grade 8B Newsletter  May in Review
	Pictures, pictures, pictures!

